
 
 

24th February 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 4 Easter Service: Thursday 3rd April 2025 (2:00 pm) 

This year’s Year 4 Easter Service will take place at the church on Thursday 3rd April at 2:00 pm. The children have been 

working hard to prepare for the performance, and we are very much looking forward to sharing this special event with 

you. 

In preparation for the service, dress rehearsals will take place during the week leading up to the performance. We kindly 

ask that all children bring their costumes to school by Monday 31st March 2025. Each child has been informed of their 

role, and they should have a slip in their bag detailing their character and costume requirements. 

We politely request that costumes remain in school until the final performance on Thursday 3rd April. Where possible, 

we encourage simple, homemade costumes using items you may already have at home. We understand that sourcing 

costumes can sometimes be challenging, so please do not hesitate to contact us if you require any assistance. 

Suggested Costumes: 

● Jesus – Shepherd-style costume (e.g. dressing gown), sandals/plimsolls (crown of thorns will be provided) 

● Mary – Blue dress and scarf (both will be provided), sandals/plimsolls 

● Mary’s Ladies – Light blue or white dresses, headscarf, sandals/plimsolls 

● Disciples – Oversized plain-coloured top or dress, tea towel, school trousers/skirt (shepherd-style outfit), 

sandals/plimsolls 

● Judas – Oversized black top, tea towel, school trousers, sandals/plimsolls 

● Roman Soldiers (including Malchus) – PE outfit, cardboard sword/armour (this can be provided by school), 

sandals/plimsolls 

● Pontius Pilate – White t-shirt, school trousers, toga-style red scarf (provided), sandals/plimsolls 

● Owner – Oversized plain-coloured t-shirt, school trousers, sandals/plimsolls 

● Donkey – All-brown or all-grey outfit (school trousers and grey t-shirt), sandals/plimsolls 

● Readers – Plain white top with school trousers/skirt 

● Palm Wavers – Plain white or plain-coloured top with school trousers/skirt 

We are very much looking forward to this special occasion and hope you will be able to join us. If you have any 

questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mr Doran and Mrs Crawford  
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Soldier                                                          Disciples 

 

Mary’s ladies DIY soldier outfit 
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